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Corps hurricane exercise set Friday, August 17  
 
What: Knowing that Hurricane Dean (or another storm) could come 
our way, the US Army Corps of Engineers is holding a Division-wide 
Hurricane Preparation and Response Exercise 2007. The exercise is 
designed to refine the Corps’ responses and improve coordination among 
internal and external agencies. Exercise is on response actions by specific 
personnel and hazard points, beginning 72 hours before landfall. 
 
Where: Corps’ New Orleans District headquarters, 7400 Leake Avenue, 
New Orleans. Parking provided. Enter under canopy facing Mississippi 
River. 
 
When: Friday, August 17, 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Who: Corps hurricane response employees from New Orleans and 
Mississippi Valley Division Headquarters and invitees.  
 
Meeting is not open to public.
 
Media: Please show credentials at the gate. 
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